
 

 

June 21, 2022 
 
Taylor Service Company 
Historic Ellicott Properties, Inc. 
c/o Taylor Property Group 
8 Park Center Ct, Suite 200 
Owings Mills, MD 21117 
 
 
 
      RE:  WP-22-124 Taylor Highlands- Phase 1 
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam: 

 In response to the email dated June 15, 2022 from Vogel Engineering + Timmons Group, this 
Department has voided the above referenced Alternative Compliance submission in accordance with the 
request to withdraw the petition from active consideration by Howard County. 

 If you wish to resubmit the Alternative Compliance application, you will be required to comply with the 
submission requirements and regulations in effect at the time of submission, including a new application, 
complete sets of plans and the applicable filing fees. 

 If you have any questions, please contact Eric Buschman at (410) 313-0729 or email at 
ebuschman@howardcountymd.gov. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Anthony Cataldo, AICP, Chief 
Division of Land Development 

 
 
cc: Research 
 Vogel Engineering + Timmons 
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